THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
April 21, 2022
SUBJECT:
Permission for members of the senior class and their family members of Central Hardin High School to use a commercial carrier to travel to graduations ceremonies being held at Broadbent Arena, Louisville, Kentucky.  
FACTS/DISCUSSION:
Central Hardin High School’s gym is under construction which has made it necessary to move graduation to a venue that has the capacity for the needs of the senior class graduation.  We recognize this may be a significant obstacle as well as financial hardship for some families.  To remove this barrier, we request permission to use a Charter Bus Service for those students and their families who request this service.  
RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that a commercial carrier be afforded the opportunity to transport Central Hardin High School seniors and their family members requesting transportation be permitted to transport.  
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that a commercial carrier be afforded the opportunity to transport Central Hardin High School seniors and their family members requesting transportation be permitted to transport.  
